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 Ruby News 

This week the children have explored their finger prints after an assembly based on our 

value inclusion. We discussed how we are different and celebrated what we are good at as 

individuals.  

 

We had a visitor come through our magic door this week to help us plan our dragons for 

the school project linked to the trip to the castle. The children practised their moulding 

skills using play dough ready to sculpt our dragons next week. 

 

The children loved bedtime stories on Thursday. A big thank you to the AHS Friends for 

providing hot chocolate and biscuits to make the experience even more enjoyable!!  

 

We have been focusing on number bonds in maths and it would be brilliant if they 

practised them at home. Here is a link to a video that we use to help practise 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y1oa6o0fMKk  

We are very keen to have family members come in and help Ruby class 

whenever possible either mornings or afternoons. If you are interested then 

please ask for a DBS form (for safeguarding certificate) from the office to fill 

out to get the process started! Have a lovely weekend!  

Miss Tyler  ☺ 
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